
Home Address Exception to the Open Records Act; Sub. for HB 2427

Sub. for HB 2427 creates exceptions to the Kansas Open Records Act for records of a 
public agency on a public website that identify the home address or home ownership of:

● Law enforcement officers; 
● Parole officers; 
● Court services officers; 
● Community correctional services officers;
● Federal judges;
● Justices of the Kansas Supreme Court;
● Kansas Court of Appeals judges;
● District judges and district magistrate judges;
● The U.S. attorney and assistant U.S. attorneys for the District of Kansas;
● The Kansas Attorney General and assistant attorneys general; and
● A district attorney or county attorney, or an assistant district attorney or assistant 

county attorney.

Further,  any  such  person  or  person's  employer  may  file  a  request  with  the  record 
custodian to have the information removed from the website. Within seven days of receiving 
such a request, the public agency is required to remove the information. 
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